
 
The Commuter Student Organization 
 
All students residing off-campus or commuting to Prairie View are automatically a 
member of the Commuter Student Organization (CSO). The primary purpose of 
the organization is to ensure that our students have a positive campus experience 
by addressing needs and establishing opportunities to remain connected to “The 
Hill.” The CSO is pleased to offer the following programs and events for students 
to consider: 
  

§ Monthly CSO Meetings	 
§ CSO Leadership Positions and Elections	 
§ The Panther Community Pack—a group of commuter students who 

either reside at a specific off-campus property near PVAMU or live in 
one of the major surrounding areas (Medical Center—College of Nursing 
students, Cypress, Katy, Alief, Memorial/the Loop, North Houston, and 
more). Students will be able to utilize a listserv to communicate with 
each other. Monthly events will also be offered throughout the year to 
help students build lasting relationships with faculty, staff, and their 
neighborhood peers.		 

§ The Residential College communities, which include the First-Year 
Experience community for freshmen, the Second-Year community for 
sophomores, and the four Program Houses (STEM & Agriculture, PV 
Goes Global, Social Justice, and The Honors College) for juniors and 
seniors.		 

§ Sponsored focus groups for non-traditional students, students with 
families, and the College of Nursing students. 

§ Monthly E-Newsletter 

 To learn more about how you can get involved in CSO, please contact us at 
Housing@PVAMU.EDU. 
 
 


